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 23rd November 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

Re: WOW Club parking 

We have had a few complaints from staff regarding where parents are parking in the mornings when dropping of 

children at breakfast club. Please can we remind you that you should not be parking on the yellow zig zags outside 

of school. Parents should also refrain from turning around at the barrier. 

“Yellow zig-zag lines outside schools, hospitals, or fire, police or ambulance stations indicate the length of road 
where stopping or waiting is strictly prohibited. 

The Highway Code states that you should keep these areas clear of stationary vehicles, even if picking up or 
setting down children.” Parking guide: where you can and can't park | RAC Drive 

In order to keep yourselves and your children safe, pedestrians should also use the pedestrian entrance when 
arriving and leaving the premises and not walk past the barrier.  

As it is getting darker earlier in the evenings parents collecting from after school club may park onsite after 
4:30. This allows for us to safely dismiss children from extra-curricular clubs. When parking onsite please 
ensure that you are parking in a designated bay and not in the disabled bay (unless displaying a disabled badge) 
or on the hatchings outside of school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Bone 

Lead Family Liaison Officer 
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http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/
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